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Dear Committee members, 
 
 I am not in favour of the sell off of public assets.  
 
I expect vigorous debate and questions to be asked in Parliament to expose the purpose behind 
the sell off. I am interested that John Howard has declared that despite the lack of popularity the 
sale will continue. This is still a democracy and parliamentarians represent the electorate. If we 
do not want something it should not occur.  
 
Regards, 
Claudette Rones 
 
 


